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Paul P. Holzen, P.E., Engineering Supervisor

SUBJECT: Extension of the City’s Annual Contracts for Fiscal Year 2011-2012

Purpose
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide information to the Board of Mayor and Aldermen

(BOMA) regarding the extension of the City annual contracts for fiscal year 2011-2012.

Background
Over the past several years, the City has opted to enter into contracts with construction companies for

the following projects:

General Construction of Concrete Roadway Repairs and Resurfacing (Whitetopping)
General Construction of Roadway Repairs and Resurfacing (Annual Paving Contract)
General Construction of Roadway Repairs and Improvements for Called Bonds
General Construction of Concrete Curb and Sidewalk Repairs

General Construction of Roadway Maintenance and Drainage Stone

General Construction of Stormwater and Drainage Improvements

o o o

Financial Impact
There is no Financial Impact associated with the extension of the annual contracts. All funds are
approved during the department’s annual budgeting process or through bond funds.

Options
1) Extend the annual contracts for a 3" year.

2) Rebid all contracts to obtain new pricing.

Recommendation
Staff recommends option 1 “Extend the annual contracts for a 3™ year”




